From: Laurie Orth

To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored
Subject: Annexation
Date: Monday, February 24, 2020 4:12:58 PM

My name is Laurie Orth and I have lived down gaswell Road for 26 years. I and all of my neighbors are against the
Annexation!! I have several farm animals. Horses, goats, rabbits, chickens and I also own a dog boarding kennel.

I would like to put on record that my husband, Gordon Orth and I are against the annexation!

Laurie Orth

33895 Cherry Circle

Soldotna, Alaska. 99669
907-262-7120 or 907-308-3656
Sent from my iPhone
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